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Purdue Agriculture

Department of Biochemistry

The Importance of Not Having Too Short a Memory

Dr. Chapple is a distinguished professor of biochemistry at Purdue University. He has taught 
undergraduate biochemistry to a broad cross section of College of Agriculture students during the 
past 10 years and is now responsible for teaching introductory biochemistry to undergraduate 
biochemistry majors. 

Dr. Chapple has recently assumed the responsibility of head of the Department of Biochemistry and 
in that role is leading his colleagues through a comprehensive review of the department’s 
undergraduate curriculum.
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Richard L. Kohls
Outstanding Undergraduate 

Teacher Lecture

Friday, August 29
Lecture: 3:30 - 4 pm

Dean’s Auditorium (PFEN 241)
Reception: 4 - 5 pm

Pfendler Hall

This event can be viewed live on the Web at  
mms://video.dis.purdue.edu/agcomm (requires Windows Media Player).


